43rd Annual HAPL Skeet Shoot

Donation Request

To Whom It May Concern:

The 43rd Annual Houston Association of Professional Landmen Skeet Shoot will be held Saturday, August
5th, 2017. | invite you to help ensure the continued success of the HAPL Skeet Shoot by making a
donation for the event. Every sponsor is extremely important and your sponsorship would be greatly
appreciated. Each Sponsor will have their name prominently displayed on a Sponsor Board. There will
also be a raffle at the end of the event in which your generous contribution will be awarded.

The Houston Association of Professional Landmen (HAPL) is a non-profit, professional organization (Tax
Id: 23-7158154) founded in 1946 with approximately 1400 active members representing the oil and gas
industry of the Houston area. The H.A.P.L. mission is to further the education, knowledge and interest
of the Professional Landman in the community regarding current issues confronting the oil and gas
industry in its expanded exploration and production of energy derived from natural resources in
America.

Thank you in advance for considering this request to support the 43rd Annual Houston Association of
Professional Landmen Skeet Shoot. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email
me.

Respectfully,

Wade Edington
wedington@surprisevalleyresouces.com
2017 HAPL Skeet Shoot Chairman




